
YOU CAN REPRESENT PENN STATE IN ATLANTA 

We are seeking six Penn State students who are 
interested in global health. Students must be available 
to meet (in-person in Hershey or via Zoom) and must be 
able to complete weekly team assignments from January 
through March, especially during March 7-9 and 12-15.  

JOIN THE PSU TEAM: APPLY BEFORE NOV. 21

Complete the online application along with a 500-word 
essay describing your experience and explaining why  
you want to participate in the competition. To access  
the application, visit: tinyurl.com/CompeteIn2020

Have questions? Email Julie Lentes jlentes@phs.psu.edu 
for additional details.

THE GLOBAL HEALTH 
CASE COMPETITION

NEXT COMPETITION: MARCH 2020

Six students from Penn State College of 
Medicine, Dickinson Law, and University 
Park campuses will participate in the 
International Emory Global Health  
Case Competition on March 14, 2020  
in Atlanta. The top-ranking team will 
be awarded a cash prize.  

ABOUT THE COMPETITION

Universities from the across the globe 
address worldwide health issues 
and develop innovative solutions 
for improving health systems. Each 
team presents their projects to a 
panel of experts from the Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC), academia, State Health 
Departments, private industries, and 
nongovernmental organizations.

APPLY NOW TO JOIN THE PSU TEAM

G L O B A L  H E A L T H

Lead. Serve. Inspire.
P U B L I C  H E A LT H  S C I E N C E S


